
Feedback about matters raised at the Nunhead and Peckham Rye Community 
Council meeting on 15 March 2012 

 
  
A resident asked about clean up times for 
dog fouling which was previously 2 hours but 
is now 48.  
 
Action: Officers to investigate the feasibility 
of using the remaining £18,000 of Cleaner 
Greener Revenue funding for street cleaning 
 

 
This issue is addressed in the CGS revenue report 
in the agenda. 

 

 
A resident asked if parking in the multi-storey 
car park in Peckham could be free to 
encourage people to shop in the area. 
 
Action: Councillors to raise with Cllr Barrie 
Hargrove, cabinet member for transport, 
environment and recycling. 
 

 
This issue will be addressed as part of the petition 
debate. 
 

 
 
 
 


